
Dear Trems, 

 

As the new Director of Advanced Training I would like to first thank Ilse Pfeifer, Adona Butler, 

Barbara Karger, and Ron Carlos for their support with a seamless handover. They have done 

an amazing job of sustaining relationships in our community and continuing our need for 

advanced training. 

 

My intentions are to incorporate the systems that are currently in place to continue offering 

opportunities for us to share knowledge, inspire each other, and include as much of our village 

as possible. 

 

As we continue to offer you more Advanced Training opportunities, we would love to hear from 

you. If you would like to give us feedback, please do not hesitate to contact us directly at 

advancedtraining@fitzmauriceinstitute.org . 

 

I would like to introduce our new Advanced Training team. They will bring in their very 

specialized expertise and intersections of their practice and relationship to Fitzmaurice 

Voicework: Gin Hammond (2005); Maggie Surovell (2005); Traci Foster (2006); Michelle 

Lopez-Rios (2007); Josh FS Moser (2016) 

 

Our first fall workshop offering will be Conscious Coaching Practices with Jacqueline 

Springfield and Josh F. S. Moser. This virtual workshop will be held Saturday September 3rd 

from 10 AM EST to 1 PM EST. We’re offering this workshop again, so if you weren’t able to 

attend this workshop last year, make sure to save the date! Stay tuned for an email with 

registration details.  

 

Come Join us in Bali 

 
Please join us December 29, 2022 through January 5, 2023 in Bali. 

 

From December 29, 2022 - January 5, 2023 we will begin an annual Advanced Training which 

will take place in the villages of Bali. This will be a coming home. I invite you to Bali like I did 
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Catherine 2 decades ago. With the Balinese and our guest teachers of the Perdekamp 

Emotional Method (PEM), https://pem-acting.com, we will strengthen our autonomous roots in 

the ancient knowledge of our bodies: nervous system, organs, breath, awareness, and 

performance. 

 

There will also be an email coming soon about the new Trem Advanced Training socials and 

other workshop offerings, including the full details of the Bali Advance Training. 

 

As you can see, there are many exciting workshops and events planned. We look forward to 

hearing from all of you about hopes, desires and ideas you may want to share.  

 

With kindness, love, and respect, 

 

Budi Miller 

Fitzmaurice Institute 

Director of Advanced Training 

https://pem-acting.com/

